Jane Rasely

From: Judy Foster <judy@churchmouseyarns.com>
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2019 3:36 PM

To: PCD

Subject: Winslow Hotel

Good Afternoon:

| have just been made aware of the developers proposed changes to the hotel they are planning on building on Winslow
Way by adding more (11) rooms and parking spaces (11)! As an effort to provide "housing" for staff.

Perhaps my biggest concern regarding this project and that of the Planning Commission's recommendations is the scale
of this project. Building a hotel with now 98 rooms and 145 parking spaces in a space zoned for a 15 room boutique
hotel/inn hardly seems like a compromise of any measure. What part of "too big" do they not understand?

The inclusion of a "bandstand" on a property purported not to be an "event" center is questionable to begin with and
the idea that a vegetation buffer on the east side of the property to contain any "noise" factors is really ridiculous.

| fail to see how the proposed changes make the project any more desirable in its location. | understand that these
proposed changes will go before the Planning Commission yet again for consideration. | hope they will take into account
the environmental impact the planned building will make.

Thank you for your efforts in moving forward towards an equitable decision on this project.
Judy Foster

168 Hall Brothers Loop
Bainbridge Island



